
Alive! 

Events Guru Michelle Moreno holds her copy at the Redwood National Park.

“Howdy, or g’day! Here’s a picture of me and a copy of Alive!, taken just after sunrise at the Twelve

Apostles, on the southern coast of Australia.” — Richard Denton, Field Supervisor, West L.A. Meter

Reading, DWP. Great photo, Richard! —Ed.

Around the World

Take the Club with you, wherever you go! Club members are a well-traveled
bunch. Bring your copy of Alive! with you. Snap a photo with you holding a
copy, send it in, and we’ll publish it. Send to: talkback@cityemployeesclub.com
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n General Services’ Publishing
Division hosted an open house.

Story and photos by Jessica Segura, Club Counselor

GENERAL SERVICES — On June 8, the Publishing
Department, General Services, held an open house to
welcome the public to take a tour and see the great
things the department is accomplishing. The open house

was at the department’s offices in
Piper Tech.

Representatives from
different companies
including Canon and
AGFA were there to
demonstrate the latest
technology the City of
Los Angeles is using.
The showcase item was

the new Azura, Chemistry- free Plate System from AGFA.
The Azura is not only more efficient but is also environmentally friendly! 

Thanks to Club Board Member Mike Leighton for his assistance.

Stephan, General Services Publishing Dept., talks to representatives from the City of Glendale about techniques used by the
City of Los Angeles.

Publishing Open House

Michael Leighton, General Services Publishing
Dept., Club Board member, stands in front of the
new Azura.
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